
Christchurch Northern Corridor

For more information, 
please call or email us: 
0800 262 200 or 
info@cncalliance.co.nz 
sign up to receive updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

From Thursday morning (6am) 31 January access to the new lanes on QEII Drive 
from Philpotts Road (left out only) will be open, weather permitting. Chipsealing 
happens on Wednesday, and line painting on Wednesday evening. If it rains the 
opening moves to the next day, Friday morning 1 February.   

Traffic Impact 
You can turn left on Philpotts Road to access the new lane on QEII Drive. There is 
no access into Philpotts Road from the new lanes on QEII Drive. 
Please stay alert for our construction traffic in the area and for cyclists and 
pedestrians on the shared path, the path crosses the road on the former QEII Drive 
lanes. There is a 60km/h speed limit (50km/h during loose gravel period) in place 
on QEII Drive between Innes Road and Main North Road during the construction of 
the upgrade.  

Thank you 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience while we are building the QEII Drive 
upgrade. Please consider the local businesses on Philpotts Road, like Oderings 
Garden Centre, by using Innes Road to enter Philpotts Road. 
The left out only set up at Philpotts Road stays in place during the construction 
till April 2020.    

You can turn left on Philpotts Road 
to access westbound traffic lane on 
QEII Drive while we continue to 
work on the upgrade.             
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